
 

 

Fulks Run Elementary School 

Cardinal Chatter 

 Week 26                                                                                                                                                                                                                February 24, 2023 
 

Hi All, 
 

I wanted to highlight a skill that we will be starting as a whole school challenge in March. We will be 
working on the skill of politely responding to adults when they greet students in the hallways and in the 
classrooms. Our students do great when asked a specific question during instruction, but they really 
struggle when being greeted in the morning or in the hallway by adults or peers. So we want to brush up 
on eye contact, saying good morning and responding to the question how are you? How can you help at 
home? This is a great question! As you talk with your child and greet them in the morning practice the 
skills listed above. Or if you are out in the community help model and encourage your child to practice 
these much needed social skills.   
 

Take Care, 
Alisa Sims  
 

Cardinal Watch 
 

2/24 No School for Students 
2/28 Girls Coding Club 3:15 pm 
3/1 Boys Coding Club 3:15 pm 
3/1 PTO Dairy Queen Spirit Night 4:00 - 7:00 pm 
3/1 VA Diner Candy Fundraiser Ends 
3/2 Dr. Seuss Dress Up Day  
3/2 Family Night: Read Across America Celebration 

Harmony Square Dairy Queen  
FRES PTO Spirit Night 

Wednesday, March 1 
4:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

 

15% of all sales will be donated to FRES PTO! 
Drive thru! Includes cakes! 

1755 Virginia Avenue - Harrisonburg, VA 
 

Kindergarten Registration 

 

Pre-K and Kindergarten Registration:  March 6 - 10 

M - F 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM & March 9 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM 

Kindergarten: Online Registration  https://bit.ly/kreg23-24  

PreK: Register by Phone! 540-896-7635 
 

Please register by the March 10 deadline and help us get an accurate number for 
enrollment so that appropriate staffing needs are met for the upcoming school year. 

 

 
 

 

 

When giving your child a consequence, take a deep 

breath, let them know specifically what you didn’t like, and what you would like them to do in the 

future. Ask them to say it back to you. Tell them the specific consequence you will give, and how long it 

will last. 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

This week in guidance we continued the conversation of what’s in our control versus what’s out of our control. 

Students did a good job of identifying the differences. In order to reinforce this at home, it helps to use the 

same vocabulary (control), and name ways of coping with things out of our control! 
 

Thank you, 
 

Lindsey Bateman, School Counselor, M. Ed 

Fulks Run Elementary School  

https://bit.ly/kreg23-24


Obstacle Course Bounce House Fun Day! 

 

 


